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Wheel Straightening Policy 

 

 

We take the issue of your safety extremely seriously and will consider the suitability of your wheels 

presented for repair/straightening on an individual basis. If in our view carrying out such work would 

compromise the integrity of your wheels or your safety we will err on the side of caution and refuse 

to repair the wheel. 

Any wheel, no matter how slightly bent, MAY crack during the straightening process. Most wheels 

do not crack and we will take every precaution to maintain the integrity of your wheel. If the wheel 

can be repaired via welding this will be offered as an additional service via a third party, however 

wheel welding is not recommended by The Wheel Specialist. Additional charges will apply. Please 

refer to the Wheel Welding Disclaimer for full information. 

There may be some marking to the wheel in the straightening process, while we try to minimise this 

it is possible that some marks will be visible. If this is a concern, we can offer a full refurbishment 

process for an additional charge. 

All work carried out at your request is entirely at your own risk and you agree to take full 

responsibility for all future possible consequences.  

I have read and understood the information above and agree I have been advised as to the viability 

of an attempted repair to my wheel(s) where possible.  

 


